
                                                          
 

 

 
 

 

Thursday 9th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Giraffe class will be walking to Waterstones, in Canterbury, on Wednesday 15th March.  

 

We are delighted to have the opportunity from the bookstore to all be able to go together to 

spend our World Book Day tokens. Each child will receive a voucher from their teacher 

when they are at the store which they will be able to exchange for a book.  

 

We will be walking to the book shop for 10 am, so we will be leaving school at 9am.  

 

The children will be back to school before lunchtime. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Hilton 

 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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